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31 March 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 7 Celebration Afternoon – Wednesday 19 July 2023 
 

In recognition of your child’s positive start at Mountbatten School, we would like to invite them to a 
celebration afternoon on Wednesday 19 July 2023. Outlined below is the programme for the 
afternoon and the rest of the school day. We would appreciate your support by sending your child 
into school that day in their PE uniform.  
 

During the afternoon, students will have the opportunity to go on a giant inflatable obstacle course as 
well as other inflatable activities. There will also be a sweets station and ice cream van on site; if your 
child would like to purchase these, please ensure they bring cash with them.  
 

The cost of the day is £2.00. We would like as many students as possible to be part of the celebration 
day. Therefore, if the cost presents a problem, please do get in contact with the school via 
info@mountbatten.hants.sch.uk.   
 

8.40am – 9.00am Tutor Time 
9.00am – 9.50am Period 1 as normal 
9.50am – 10.40am Period 2 as normal 
10.40 am – 11.15am Morning Break 
11.15am – 12.05pm Celebration time in tutor 
12.05pm – 12.55pm Carousel of Activities 
12.55pm – 1.30pm Afternoon Break 
1.30pm – 2.20pm Carousel of Activities 
2.20pm – 3.10pm Carousel of Activities 

 

Any student who is poorly behaved between now and the date of the celebration afternoon will have 
their invitation revoked and payment will be reimbursed.  
 

If you would like your child to partake in the celebration afternoon, please complete the Google Form 
below and make payment via Scopay by Monday 3 July 2023. 
 
Year 7 Celebration Afternoon: https://forms.gle/79rUSxzE3XxKgaFv9  
 
We hope that this will be an enjoyable celebration of your child’s hard work during the year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Mr Marshall 
Head of Lower School 
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